
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Graham, Fordfgraham@sccommerce.com

Date: 6/19/2015 5:57:48 PM
Subject: Re: Just checking to see if we would meet around 330 Monday

Attachments: image001.jpg
image001 (1).jpg

Yes. I will put it on my calendar now. KV

On Jun 19, 2015, at 3:43 PM, Graham, Ford <fgraham@sccommerce.com> wrote:

W. Ford Graham, JD/IMBA

Director of Global Business Development

South Carolina Department of Commerce 
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
+1.803.737.0434 (office) 
fgraham@sccommerce.com
Skype: wfordgraham

www.SCcommerce.com
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